
Winslow Township Elementary Schools #1-4 
2023-2024 School Supply List 

Grades PK-Third Grade 
PK3-PK4 Kindergarten First Grade Second Grade Third Grade  

Full Size Backpack (should 
hold 8.5x11 inch folder) 
 
Box of tissues (1) 
 
Baby wipes (1) 
 
Ziploc Bags (1 sandwich 
size, 1 box gallon size) 
 
Paper Plates (1 small and 
1 large) 
 
Paper bags lunch (1 pkg) 
 
1 Labeled bag containing 
change of clothes 
 
Glue Sticks (5) 
 
Playdough  
 
Blunt tip child safety 
scissors 
 
Nap supplies (fitted crib 
sheets fit best, small 
blanket, no sleeping bags) 

Full Size Backpack (should 
hold 8.5x11 inch folder) 
 
Box of tissues (1) 
 
Washable markers (8 pack 
thin) 
 
Baby wipes (1) 
 
Personal headphones 
(labeled in Ziploc bag) 
 
Color pencils 
 
Two-pocket plastic folder 
 
Dry Erase Markers  
 
Glue Sticks (5) 
 
1 Labeled bag containing 
change of clothes 
 
 

Full Size Backpack (should 
hold 8.5x11 inch folder) 
 
Box of tissues (1) 
 
Plastic pencil box (8x5) 
 
Color pencils 
 
Two-pocket plastic folder 
(1) 
 
Dry Erase Markers  
 
Glue Sticks (5) 
 
Personal earbuds or 
headphones (labeled 
Ziploc bag) 
 
 

Full Size Backpack (should 
hold 8.5x11 inch folder) 
 
Box of tissues (1) 
 
Pencil box (8x5) 
 
Marble composition book 
(1) 
  
Color pencils 
 
Dry Erase Markers 
 
Glue Sticks (5) 
 
Personal earbuds or 
headphones (labeled 
Ziploc bag) 
 
Ziploc Bags (1 sandwich) 
 
Plastic two pocket folders 
(red, blue, yellow, green, 
no prongs) 
 
 

Full Size Backpack (should 
hold 8.5x11 inch folder) 
 
Box of tissues (1) 
 
Soft zippered pencil cases 
(2) 
 
Marble composition book 
(4, not spiral bound) 
 
Dry Erase Markers 
 
Color pencils 
 
Baby wipes (1) 
 
Personal earbuds or 
headphones (labeled 
Ziploc bag) 
 
Personal pencil sharpener 
(2) 
 
Plastic two pocket folders 
(red, blue, yellow, green, 
no prongs) 
 
Highlighters (4) 
 
 

 


